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Cenpatico Discharge Consultation Appointments 
(510 and 513 Revenue Code) 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATLY 
 
In an effort to increase follow up rates and member compliance with recommended treatment, inpatient facilities are 
able to provide, and bill for, the 510 or 513 revenue code as applicable to your state . The 510 or 513 revenue code is a 
billable service on the day of discharge. The service consists of the facility staff (no licensure requirements) reviewing 
the discharge plan with the member to include but not limited to follow up appointments that have been arranged, 
medication prescribed, and additional resources and supports recommended.  If you have 510 or 513 claims that 
haven’t been submitted, dating back to 1/1/15 date of service, please submit them. 
 
Billing Process: 
 

1. Use the date of discharge 
2. No authorization required – will be linked to inpatient authorization 
3. Bill 1 unit 510 or 513 revenue code  
4. You will be reimbursed $80 for this service 

 
Cenpatico is in the process of setting up our systems to ensure that the 510 or 513 revenue code accurately processes. 
In the interim, if you should receive a denial or if there are any billing issues, please do not hesitate to call us so that we 
may ensure payment. If you have any questions regarding this code and/or claims, please call 866-324-3632. 
 
Thank you in advance, 
Laurie Kennedy, Network Manager 
Telephone:  614-220-4983 


